
NAME DATE RECEIVED RESPONDENTS ACTION 
 
Petition to lower the 50mph 
speed limit on the newly 
opened section of Leap Gate, 
installation of traffic calming 
measures and to stop 
promoting the use as a bypass 
for local traffic.  
 
 

 
03.06.18 

 
1,002 

 
The petition was referred to the Cabinet Member for 
Highways and Transport. Petitioner advised the road 
through Leap Gate is a local distributor road designed 
and planned to accommodate all types of through traffic 
and there are no plans to introduce traffic calming. The 
land North and South of Leap Gate is currently 
undeveloped and there are forthcoming planning 
applications for proposed developments. A speed 
reduction will not be considered until the land has been 
developed. 
  

 

Note: This does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under different 

procedures. 


